Application for Youth Ambassador Award Funding from the Saddle Hill Community Board

Contact name:
Contact phone number:
Address:
Post code
Have you made an application to the Board for funding support within the last five years? Yes No
If granted, how much was granted, and what was that money used for?
Total cost of project: \$
Amount sought from Saddle Hill Community Board: \$
Amount, if you expect to receive funding from any other source: \$
What is the timeframe for completing the project?
Media appointments and photographs may be taken.
I agree to media interviews and photographs: Yes No
I agree that any material collected may be used for Board purposes, community events or promotions:
Yes No No
Please attach a separate sheet which details:
Details of what the funding is for
How this will contribute back to the community
Timeline for the project

Applications close on Friday 13 April

Applicants must attend the Saddle Hill Community Board meeting on 3 May 2018 to speak to their application and answer any questions the Board may have unless they have made prior arrangements.

If you would like to do so, please call Christina McBratney, SHCB member on 029 200 3906

Please return your completed application to:

Christina McBratney

Saddle Hill Community Board

Dunedin City Council, PO Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058

or email: chrissie@mcbratney.co.nz



